

835 King St. W Kitchener, ON N2G 1G3 519.749.4205 www.grhf.org

July 12, 2020

Canada India Foundation 2-2939 Portland Dr Oakville, ON L6H 5S4

Dear Mr. Shah and the Board of Governors

Thank you for your incredible generosity. We are still hearing a grateful buzz amongst our frontline health care teams from your donation of almost 1500 meals last week.

With all of the increased pressure on our teams, a donation of food provides a real and tangible token of appreciation. It means our frontline might not have to worry about a meal while donning extra PPE and navigating increased protocols to ensure patient safety, day in, day out.

The thoughtfulness and incredible execution for this kind gesture will not soon be forgotten. On behalf of the Grand River Hospital Foundation, thank you for being outstanding members of our community.

Sincerely,

Ashley Andrews

Director of Fulfillment & Donor Advocate

Grand River Hospital Foundation